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2020 Citywide Asphalt Overlays Project 

Construction Starting Tuesday, May 26th 
 

 

 

Roadwork is anticipated to begin at multiple locations in the City beginning Tuesday, May 26th. The 

City’s contractor, Pavement Maintenance of Washington, hopes to be at each location just one day, but 

could be at each site longer depending on road conditions. During construction, expect delays and detours. 

There may be moments that your driveway is inaccessible during the construction. The contractor plans 

on starting at 7:00 am each day and could work until 7:00 pm. Below is the contractors anticipated 

schedule: 

 

Tuesday, May 26th Railroad Ave. between SR 169/3rd Ave. and Park St. 

Wednesday, May 27th 232nd Ave. SE between SE 288th St. and SE 293rd Pl. (please follow detour signs) 

Thursday, May 28th SE 312th St. between 228th Ave. SE and Lake Sawyer Regional Park 

Friday, May 29th Entrance to Public Works Shop off Lawson St. (across from the Police Station). 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve your City roadways. If you have questions regarding 

this project, please call Scott Hanis at 360-851-4521. 

 

Work on 232nd Ave. SE and on SE 312th St. is funded by a grant from the Washington State 

Transportation Improvement Board and city funds. Work on Railroad Ave. and on the entrance for the 

Public Works Shop is funded by City funds. 


